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December 23rd 2009 
 

American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 

6731 Whittier Ave 

McLean, VA 22101 
 
Subject: FCC Class II Permissive Change 
Reference: FCC ID: H9PMC9090 
 
Sirs, 
 
Motorola requests a Class II Permissive Change to the MC9090 Portable Computer.  This 
permissive change is to add the modularly approved Motorola RFID Reader FCC ID: 
UZ721121559.  The unit has been tested for collocation and no additional frequencies or 
products were detected that exceed the radiated emissions limits of Part 15.209.   
 
1) Motorola MC9090 Portable Computer FCC ID: H9PMC9090. 
2) The Motorola RFID Reader Module FCC ID: UZ721121559. 
 
In their co-located configuration, there have been no modifications made to these FCC 
Certified devices. 
 
Radiated emissions with both transmitters operating have been evaluated and found to be 
compliant with FCC Part 15 requirements.  The RF exposure evaluation (MPE) was done 
with RF transmit power information obtained from the test reports submitted to the FCC 
for the original certifications. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Alan R Parrish  
Job title: Director Regulatory 
Company: Motorola Inc., 
TEL: +441256484304 
E-mail address: alan.parrish@motorola.com 


